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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Malta to the International Organizations in Vienna presents
its compliments to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs (UNOOSA) and has the honour to
request in accordance with A/AC.105/1224, paragraph 228 and Annex I, paragraph 9, the
participation of Malta at the 64t Session of the Legal Subcommittee of the Committee on the Peaceful
Uses of Outer Space from 5t to 16th May 2025 as an observer. The Permanent Mission of Malta informs
that the delegation of Malta attending the 64t Session of the Legal Subcommittee will be composed as
follows:

Head of Delegation:
Ambassador Natasha Meli Daudey

Permanent Representative, Permanent Mission of Malta, Vienna
email:

Ms. Deborah Maria Borg
Counsellor, Permanent Mission of Malta, Vienna
email:

Mr. Nathanael Cauchi Jones
Second Secretary, Permanent Mission of Malta, Vienna

email: T TOTOTOION

Ms. Nicole Ertl
Political Officer, Permanent Mission of Malta, Vienna
email:

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Malta to the International Organizations in Vienna avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs the assurances
of its highest consideration.

Vienna, 17 April 2025

United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs (UNOOSA)
Vienna, Austria



